
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 10 GCSE Geography Fieldwork 
 
As you may be aware, Year 10 students are required to undertake fieldwork as a 
compulsory element of the GCSE Geography course. This will enable them to practise 
fieldwork techniques and complete an enquiry investigation. This will then form part of their 
exams in the summer 2024. We would therefore like to take your child out on a day of 
coastal fieldwork and full details are provided below: 
 
DESTINATION:   Hornsea & Skipsea 
DATE:      19 June 2023 
TIME:      08.45 am meeting in west playground, return to 
                                                      school for 3.30 pm 
METHOD OF TRANSPORT:   Bus 
 
Students can wear non-uniform but it is essential to dress for the weather, apply suncream 
and wear suitable shoes for a day at the coast. They will need to bring with them their 
planners, pencil case and a packed lunch. If your child is eligible for a free school meal, 
please complete the relevant section on the consent form and a packed lunch will be 
provided. Following the morning in Hornsea, we are spending the afternoon around 
Skipsea and will be accessing the beach from Mr Moos Ice cream parlour. Students will 
have the option to buy an ice cream if they should so wish, so may require a small amount 
of spending money. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the consent form via the following link to give 
permission for your child to attend the trips by Friday 26 May: 
https://forms.office.com/e/Fn8Ypy57sd. Please also pay the voluntary contribution of £6 
per student via ParentPay by Friday 26 May, this will contribute to the travel costs for the 
trip. Should you have any difficulties making the payment, please contact the school. 
Please note, the visits may not go ahead if costs are not covered. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Vicary 
Head of Geography 

https://forms.office.com/e/Fn8Ypy57sd

